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CUPAR MEETINGS  

April 21 
7:00 pm 

Cupar Town Council Meeting 

April 15 
7:30 pm 

Cupar Volunteer Fire Fighters Meeting 

 April 27 
7:00 pm 

 110 Birthday Planning Meeting 

 If you would like to see your meeting time 

and date 

 Announced here please inform the 

 Town Office 

Cupar 110 Birthday 

Celebrations – July 4th!!! 
Town of Cupar 

Mark the date! Set your Calendars and Alarms!  Just 

don’t miss out on all the fun and activities that will be 

happening on this July 4th day!  Cupar Turns 110 

years old and we are celebrating our birthday in style!  

There will be a pancake breakfast, baseball games, a 

parade, and kids play center, activities for young and old, 

information displays, sales, supper, a dance cabaret and 

much much more! 

Do not miss out and we look forward to seeing you 

all there!!! 

Watch for posters for more information! 

 

 

 

14th Annual Cupar Lion’s 

Agri-supper 
 Submitted by Dan Wagner 

The 14th Annual Cupar Lion’s Agri-supper will be held 

April 11th at the Cupar Town Hall 

Doors open at 6:00 pm - Supper at 7:00 pm 

Tickets still Available - $25/plate 

There will be Live and Silent Auctions through the night 

and a Comedian for entertainment. 

If you want tickets contact Danny Wagner at (306)552-5322  

Or Glen Czemeres at (306)723-4893 

 

 

Cupar Museum 
Submitted by Elaine Pain 

The Cupar Museum would like to announce that the 

Cupar Herald for the years of 1914 and 1915 are 

available on line through www.saskarchives.com  

Eventually, all existing copies will go online but will 

take some time as they are going through all the small 

town papers.  It is a good start to ensure the fragile 

and disintegrating copies are not lost forever. 

The Museums one room school project and the 

collection of over 70 will be on the site as well. 

                  

http://www.saskarchives.com/
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Cupar Minor Hockey AGM  

The Cupar Minor Hockey AGM will be held on April 15th at 

7:30 pm at the Cupar Rink.  See you all there!!! 

 

  

                                   Submitted by Jeremy McKay 

 

Cupar Rink Annual Hockey Draft Night  

Submitted by Jeremy McKay and Curtis Nakonechny 

The Cupar Rink Hockey draft Night will be on April 17th at 

7:00 pm at the Rink.  Come on out for wings and drinks and 

a really great time!!!!! 

 

 

 

Cupar Community Garage Sale 

The Cupar Community Garage Sale is scheduled for 

Saturday June 6th.  If you want to register for the sales come 

to down to the office to provide your payment of $5 and 

provide your address for advertising. 

 

 

  

Cupar Library 

Submitted by Diane Dennis 

We are very excited to host Regina author Gail Brown to do 

a book reading and book signing!  Come to the library 

(Legion Hall) on Saturday, April 25th from 1-3 to hear her 

read from some of her books and to sign yours personally! 

Refreshments and goodies will be available and there is no 

admission charge.  For more information contact Ed 

Lehman. 

 

The Easter Bunny has dropped off treats for children to 

find on Wednesday, April 1
st
 from 10 am to 5 pm.  There 

is one (1) treat per child (And this is no Aril Fool’s Joke!!) 

There is no cost or pre-registration. 

 

The Library Board will be cooking once again for the Co-

op supper on April 7
th

.  Thank you to our volunteers and 

for your support of the local Co-op. 

 

Patrons who have babies are encouraged to come to the 

library to receive a baby book gift from us. There is no fee 

for this service. 

 

We have a one-year subscription to RTown News.  Stop in 

a browse through the copies.   

Our open hours are Wednesday 9-5 and Friday 1-6. 

Phone (306)723-4749 for any inquiries. 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

Our Easter weekend Worship services are: Maundy Thursday 

@ Emmanuel, Southey at 7pm;  Good Friday in Cupar @ 11 

am;  Easter Sunday @ 9 am with Holy Communion followed 

by a potluck breakfast. 

 

The ladies have wound up their blanket making evenings.  

They have made a few beautiful baby/child/adult quilts. 

We even rescued blankets and crib sheets and quilts from 

the old hospital and cleaned and repaired them for 

donation.  Leftover flannelette material will be used for 

making bandages for Canadian Lutheran World Relief for 

use in third world war-torn countries at a later date.  

Thanks to all our volunteers for their time and talent and 

donations!  See you next winter! 

 

The LWMLC meets April 12
th

 for Bible Study and a 

meeting.  All women are invited to attend. 

 

Confirmation Sunday will be April 26th @ 11 am with Holy 

Communion.  A lunch will be served following the service 

that recognizes 3 youths in this rite. 

 

Worship service times are 9 am on the 1
st
, 3

rd
 and 5

th
 

Sunday of the month and 11 am on the 2
nd

 and 4
th

 Sunday 

of the month.  For any inquiries, call (306)723-4899. 

 

Notes on Linked Text Boxes 

The text boxes that you link to must be empty—they cannot 

contain text. 
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S P R I N G  DA Y  C L E A N -U P  

I N  MAY 

We are in the process of trying to pick a day 

in May for a Spring Clean-up.  We are 

looking at getting a large red bin and placing 

it town for everyone to use.  Please watch for 

dates and times on posters that will be 

placed when a decision has been made. 

B R A N C H  P I C K  U P  

BEGINNING THIS SPRING, PLEASE BE ADVISED 

WHEN WE PROVIDE BRANCH PICK UP – IT IS 

JUST THAT – BRANCH PICK UP.  WE DO NOT 

REMOVE OR HAUL AWAY FULL TREES OR FULL 

STRINGS OF SHRUBS/BUSHES. 

WE ARE ONLY PICKING UP PRUNING 

BRANCHES. 

IF YOU HAVE A LARGE AMOUNT OF 

TREES/BRANCHES TO BE HAULED AWAY YOU 

WILL HAVE TO FIND YOUR OWN COMPANY OR 

SOMEONE TO HAUL THEM AWAY TO AN 

APPROPRIATE LOCATION. 

 

CUPAR TRANSFER SITE 
 

WATCH FOR DATES AS TO WHEN THE CUPAR 

TRANSFER SITE WILL OPEN. 

PLEASE BE ADVISED NO RENOVATION 

MATERIALS IN LARGE QUANTITIES WILL BE 

PERMITTED AND LEAF/GRASS CLIPPING BAGS 

ARE TO SPLIT OPEN WHEN DROPPED OFF. 

Recycle and Garbage Bins 

As noted previously, it has been noticed that residents are not 

bringing their bins in off the street after pick up.  Please be 

aware, any damage done to bins that are left out are the 

residents responsibility and you may be responsible for the 

replacement cost of these bins.  We ask that everyone take their 

bins back in off the street as soon as they are able to so they are 

off the streets allowing for traffic to move freely.  This will also 

assist in the cleaning of the streets i.e. snow removal and, 

shortly, street sweeping.   

Let’s all help to keep Cupar clean and neat looking as we are 

proud of our community. 

Street sweeping will be starting soon.  Please try to 
remove bins and do not leave vehicles parked for 

extended amount of periods so we can clean with ease.   

Vehicles are only allowed to park on the street ways 
for a period of 24 hours and as there is a parking By-

law we may be forced to act upon it and have your 
vehicle towed at your expense if it is in the way of 

work areas. 

           

Cupar Newsletter 

Thank you to Clara Kaytor for creating and 

donating a plaque listing the past to present Cupar 

Office Staff, Cupar Council and Cupar Mayors that 

have/do so graciously provided their time and input 

to ensure our wonderful Town of Cupar is the best 

it can ever be. 

Stop on in and see the list dating back to 1911. 

Thank you again Clara!  It will be a wonderful 

addition to the office! 
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J A S O N ’ S  S E W E R  

If you have any sewer issues, we ask that you please 

contact 

Jason’s Sewer Service 

Jason at 306-726-7749 

Or 

Peter Cell 306-529-8676 or 

Home 306-939-2230 

They will help resolve any issues you may have. 

 

PET LICENSES 
This is a reminder that pet licenses were due January 

2015. 

Please ensure your pets are licensed as per our Bylaw 

12-2008. 

Come on down and make sure your family pets are 

registered so if they get out we can assist on their safe 

return!! 

Utility Billing 
Town Office 

Just a reminder, all utility bills are due at the end of each 

billing month. 

If they are not paid one runs the risk of being disconnected 

without notice and we do not want that. 

 

I told my doctor I broke my leg in two places. He 
told me to quit going to those places. 

- Henny Youngman 

 
Medical Numbers 
For Appointments call: 

Nurse Practitioner 

1-855-766-6399 

Lab Work 

723-4300 

Town of Cupar 

116 Stanley Street 

Box 397 

Cupar, SK 

S0G0Y0 

Phone: 306-423-4324 

Fax: 306-723-4644 

E-Mail: 

townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

 

Check out our website 

www.townofcupar.com 

 

 

 

 

FUN FACTS!!!!!!!! 

1. It is impossible to lick your elbow (busted) 

2. Thirty-five percent of the people who use personal ads for dating are 

already married. 

3. 23% of all photocopier faults worldwide are caused by people sitting on 

them and photocopying their butts. 

4. Over 75% of people who read this will try to lick their elbow. 

5. Like fingerprints, everyone's tongue print is different. 

6. Ostriches are often not taken seriously. They can run faster than 

horses, and the males can roar like lions. 

7. The lifespan of a squirrel is about nine years. 

 

 

 

mailto:townofcupar1@sasktel.net
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Spring is here!!   

Kinda!? 

 

 

 

And with it comes water ….. and lots of it.  If you are 

one of the ones that have to pump water out of your 

basement or yard we ask that you please ensure it is 

being pumped to the road so it can travel down the 

correct paths to make it to the storm drains.  DO NOT 

pump it into the sewer system!  If the sewer system gets 

over loaded to excess water pumping we ALL run the 

risk of the sewer system failing and I am sure that none 

of us want to see that! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ATTENTION!!! 
 

The Town of Cupar is seeking someone willing to work on a 

temporary basis in the Maintenance Department to start ASAP. 

Maintenance Skills are required and a knowledge of operating 

some of our equipment. 

 
Please provide your resume to the Town Office if you are interested! 

 

 

 


